> -----Original Message----> From: Sandra Hudson
> Sent: Friday, May 25, 2012 1:43 PM
> To: Saunders, Cathy
> Cc: Brown, Matt
> Subject: re:Bierens/Perparos-lots fronting south carriage way
>
> Dear Cathy Saunders

> My name is Sandra Hudson and I live at 4-1144 Coronation Drive. It is a condo complex that is situated on the corner of South Carriage Way and Coronation Drive. I am e-mailing this memo to you today because I am worried that the value of our condo units will depreciate because of the Kenmore homes that will be built around us. I am particularly upset with the homes facing South Carriage Way that could be possibly built behind five of the condo units at the end of our complex. These established homes(condos) will be looking at a wall and have no sun in their backyard if this is okayed by city council. We, (condo owners) believe we can't stop progress but we were hoping that the builder would compromise and allow either a road to directly go behind the units or the homes that face South Carriage Way be one floor homes. We were hoping for some kind of a compromise that would suit both the parties.

> I was hoping to retire here someday, I'm afraid I might have to put up a For Sale sign up and move somewhere where I don't look into someones bathroom.

- > I appreciate your attention to this matter and all I can do now is hope someone is listening to us.
- > Thanks again!
- > Yours sincerely
- > Sandra Hudson